
 

Motor Fuel Tax Refund Claims 
 
Statewide fuel contracts may require customers (state agencies, local jurisdictions, and non-profits) to pay 
Maryland Motor Fuel Taxes on Gasoline, E-85, ULS Diesel, and B-5 Diesel. Statewide fuel customers may 
seek refunds for eligible tax paid on fuel purchased from a vendor under contract with the Department of 
General Services and used in the operation of state vehicles. The fuel must be used only by the state agency. 
  
The Comptroller of Maryland allows claims for refunds of eligible motor fuel taxes. The following links 
provide more information on the types of refunds, eligibility, procedures for claims, invoice requirements, 
and the appropriate forms and instructions. 
 

• Claim Forms Information – Form 706 (Maryland Motor Fuel Tax Refund Claim Form) 

• Types of Motor Fuel Refund 

 
For more information, contact Patricia Golinski, the Motor Fuel Refund Unit Supervisor, by email at  
pgolinski@marylandtaxes.gov or by phone at (410) 260-7145.  
 
For the hearing impaired: Maryland Relay Service 711.  
 
Comptroller of Maryland 
Revenue Administration Division  
Attn: Motor Fuel Refund Unit, Room 306B  
110 Carroll Street  
Annapolis, MD 21411 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://services.marylandcomptroller.gov/taxes?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010178
https://www.marylandcomptroller.gov/content/dam/mdcomp/tax/forms/motor-fuel/refunds/706.pdf
https://services.marylandcomptroller.gov/taxes?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010159
mailto:pgolinski@marylandtaxes.gov


 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


